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NOTICE OF CANCELLATION 

Thursday, December 21, 2023 

Washoe County Administration Complex 
1001 East Ninth Street, Reno, Nevada, 89512 

Building A, Second Floor Caucus Room 
 
 
 

The December 21, 2023, meeting of the 
P25 Technical Advisory Committee has 
been cancelled.  
 
 

The next regular meeting is scheduled for March 21, 2024. 
 

~~~~~ 

 
Pursuant to NRS 241.020(4)(b), the Agenda for the P25 Technical Advisory Committee has been posted at the 
Washoe County Administration Building, 1001 East Ninth Street, Reno, Nevada; and has been electronically 
posted at http://www.washoecounty.gov/technology/board_committees/800mhz_users/index.php  and 
https://notice.nv.gov. 
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